
 

 

August 6, 2024 

Dear PSR Families: 

Welcome to PSR for the 2024-2025 year! We are happy you are participating in PSR!  

All families need to complete the PSR registration form, even if your family has participated 
in the past. Please complete page 1; page 2 is for office use only. In addition to the 
registration form, a copy of both a birth certificate and baptismal certificate needs to be 
turned in. The baptismal certificate is only for students preparing to receive the sacraments 
of First Communion or Confirmation. A copy of the birth certificate is for all PSR students, 
regardless of grade. The request for a copy of the birth certificate is new for this year, but it 
is mandatory that I have a copy on file. Also new this year, all PSR families need to be 
registered in the parish at Guardian Angels.  

The fee for this year has not changed from previous years.  The $50 per student helps to pay 
for the PSR book, additional materials, and supplies. Thank you in advance for doing your 
part to help us cover costs associated with PSR. It is not a problem to split the payment in 
half. It would be helpful for all payments to be in by the end of October.  

Also in this packet is the PSR Calendar for 2024-2025. This has important dates in it. Please 
let me know if you have any questions. New this year: PSR family activities are going to be 
planned. This is another opportunity for your family to gather with other PSR families.  

All completed PSR registration materials can either be brought to the parish office or 
brought to Mass. There will be a box with envelopes located in the back of the church. 
Looking forward to seeing you and your family on our first PSR session date—Monday, 
September 23, 2024.  

Peace, 

Lisa A. Covington 


